
“…construction began on a modern brick office building.”

In 1914 Elliott Company moved from Pittsburgh to a 33-acre site 23 miles southeast in Jeannette, 
Pennsylvania.  By June all of the manufacturing machinery had been moved to the new location.  Elliott had 
32 employees when the company moved to Jeannette. By 1917, that number had grown to over 200.  The 
modern brick office building pictured above (right) still exists and is now known as Building 14.

In 2010 we will commemorate the 100th anniversary of the foundation of the original Elliott Company.
   

As we approach this centennial, we are pleased to share with you a series of significant events from each of Elliott’s first 10 decades.


